
The following message is from Brad McCone, THSPA Business Director 

 

The website is up to date.  I checked the Po box on Saturday 1-24-15 @ 3:00 pm.  I entered all that I have my 

hands on.  The mail is really slow! I checked the PO box Wed (1-21-15) and today I still got post mark dues on 

1-8 though 1-20.  For example, Alvarado's (which is 25 miles from Crowley) dues were post mark 1-20-15; 

however, Alice's dues were post mark 1-9-15.  That is an 11 day difference minus the 3 days 

between Wednesday and Saturday.  This results in  a 8 day difference.  I cannot explain this and it will mean I 

might get dues that are post marked 1-24-15 in the first week of February.  THE LATE FEE ONLY APPLIES TO 

POST MARKS AFTER THE DUE DATE.  If you have a school still highlighted yellow or show up highlighted in 

yellow, please contact them and lets try tackle the problem early.  I will go thru the envelopes and they need to 

get a computer copy of check, mailing date, and address from their business office.  Please do not encourage 

anybody to cancel a check!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!  If I cash two for one school, we can either apply it to 2016 or I will 

reimburse the school district.  Let's try and find the one with the correct post mark date first. 

 

 

 

Brad Gunn 

East View High School 

THSPA Executive Director 

Region II Div I 

 

 

 


